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Charge your devices at the library 

Need to charge your smart phone or tablet and forgot your cables at home? No problem! The 

King Township Public Library (KTPL) will now loan kits to support charging both Android and 

Apple devices. 

KTPL recognizes the need for this service and is offering a “charging kit” for patrons’ 

convenience, to use while at the library. The kit contains: a portable charger, a charger plug, 

and the respective cables. The benefit of the portable kits is that you can keep your devices 

with you while they re-charge. The library has plenty of workspace and available outlets for you 

to plug into. 

 “Frontline staff were reporting an increase in the number of patrons asking if they could 

borrow cables in order to charge their personal-hand-held devices while visiting the library,” 

said Rona O’Banion, KTPL’s Chief Executive Officer.  “Staff immediately turned their attention to 

this matter, and developed an in-house solution that would address the gap and supply the 

necessary equipment that was responsive to the needs of patrons.” 

All you need to access this new service is a KTPL Library card.  Visit one of our four branch 

locations or our website at kinglibrary.ca for additional information on this exciting new service. 
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